
 

Official Advisory of Subic Bay International Terminals 

  

  

  

28 NOVEMBER 2023 ADVISORY NO. 2023-00025 

  
Dear SBITC Valued Clients,  

Please be informed that there will be a scheduled maintenance with our Terminal Operating System 

(TOS) today, 28 November 2023 from 13:00 - 16:00H. This maintenance is necessary to implement 

critical updates, optimize system performance and ensure reliability of our terminal operations. 

Below platforms may be affected and unavailable during the maintenance activity.  

• N4 Pre-advise Booking 
• Billing 

We highly encourage everyone to plan your transactions accordingly. 

Thank you for your continued partnership and understanding. 

  
Best regards,   

SBITC Management 

 
Subic Bay International Terminals (SBITC) 

You may contact us at +6347 250 2252 (for Operations) or +6347 252 6474 (for Billing). You may email us at sbitc@ictsi.com. 
San Bernardino Road, Subic Port District, Subic Bay Freeport Zone, Olongapo City 2222, Philippines | www.sbitc.ph  
You are receiving this email because you subscribed to SBITC Email Advisories. SBITC is a subsidiary of International Container Terminal 
Services, Inc. (ICTSI).  
Update Profile. Unsubscribe.  
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